MINUTES OF SPECIAL BASTROP CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP FEBRUARY 20, 2018

The Bastrop City Council met on Tuesday, February 20, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. at the Bastrop City Hall Council Chambers, located at 1311 Chestnut Street, Bastrop, Texas. Members present were: Mayor Schroeder, Mayor Pro Tem Schiff, and Council Members Ennis, Nelson and Peterson. Officers present were: City Manager Lynda Humble and City Secretary Ann Franklin.

CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Schroeder called the meeting of the Bastrop City Council to order with a quorum being present at 6:00 p.m.

Council Member Jones arrived to the meeting at 6:20 p.m.

WORK SESSION

- 2A. Receive presentation and have discussion on the Gills Branch & Piney Creek Flood Protection Planning Study by Halff Associates.
 Presentation was made by Dan Yates, Civil Consultant and Paul Morales, Project Manager, Halff Associates.
- 2C. Discuss next steps regarding developing an implementation plan for the Gills Branch & Piney Creek Flood Protection Planning Study.
 Presentation on "Where Do We Go From Here" was made by City Engineer, Wesley Brandon.
- 2B. Receive presentation and have discussion on the study's impact on future FEMA floodplain maps with a Texas Water Development Board Representative.

 Presentation was made by Kathy Hopkins, Texas Water Development Board.

ADJOURNMENT

Mayor Schroeder adjourned the Bastrop City Council meeting at 8:19 p.m. without objection.

APPROVED:

Mayor Connie B. Schroeder

ATTEST:

City Secretary Ann Franklin

The Minutes were approved on March 27, 2018, by Mayor Pro Tem Schiff's motion, Council Member Peterson's second. The motion was approved on a 5-0 vote.

chroeder